
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2015 

 

Tim Acklin, AICP 

Senior Planner 

City of La Crosse 

400 Front Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

 

 

RE:  The Finish Line of La Crosse 

Proposed Planning Commission Review 

 

 

Mr. Acklin, 

 

Please refer to the enclosed site plan and exterior elevation for The Finish Line of La Crosse located at 

2110 Enterprise Avenue in La Crosse, WI. Our intent of this submission is to gain Planning Commission approval for 

the following exterior and site alterations: 

 

� New exhaust fans on South wall servicing interior paint spray booths. 

� New air handler, placed at grade, on South side of building. 

 

The building plans for the required interior remodel of the space will be under separate review submittal 

to the State of WI. There will be no changes to zoning, building size, grading, landscaping, or signage under this 

scope of work. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments you may have regarding this 

matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kyle Olson, Design Team Leader 

DBS Group, LLC 

 

 

 

CC: Susan Bute 


